
NELSON’S FAMILY CAMPGROUND 

COVID UPDATE – December 16, 2021 

 

To our valued camping customers: 

We thank you for your support during these times we are navigating through together. It has been a 

challenge for all of us. 

As 2022 unfolds and the camping season draws near, we will reevaluate best practices and COVID protocol 

based on the data at that time and we will advise you of what impact this may have on camping in 2022. 

Check this site or call for updates anytime.  

Wishing you all a happy and healthy holiday season! 

Glenn, Michele and Bruce Gustine 


